
April, 2016 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir: 
 
 
We are excited to announce that on December 27, 2016, 15 dancers from the Little Falls 
area will be flying to Tampa, Florida, to perform in the 2017 Outback Bowl as members 
of the Little Falls Outback Group. 
 
These girls range in age from 7-17 years old. They are currently working toward raising 
the funds to make this trip a reality. We consider this an honor and a privilege, but we 
need your help. It will cost $1,600.000 per dancer to make the dream come true. Any 
donations you could make would be greatly appreciated and will be distributed evenly 
among all the dancers. 
 
Donations can be made out to “Little Falls Outback Group” and mailed to: 
 
 
Amy Gunderson 
1293 Fieldstone Drive 
Sauk Rapids, MN 56379 
 
 
 
If you have any questions you can contact Amy at 320-266-0515.  
 
With your help, this once in a lifetime opportunity will become a reality for these 
dancers. We greatly appreciate your consideration. 
 
 
Little Falls Outback Group Fundraising Committee 


